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TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH 

FORT WILLIAMS PARK 

CEREMONY REGULATIONS 

 

 Ceremonies and photographs are not permitted on the Portland Head Light Parcel inside 

the park. 

 Fort Williams Park is subject to the public drinking laws of the State of Maine and the 

Town of Cape Elizabeth.  No alcoholic beverages may be consumed in conjunction with 

any approved ceremony and/or reception. 

 Tents/Canopies are not allowed for ceremonies, though arbors may be used. 

 Smoking is prohibited in Fort Williams Park and on the Portland Head Light Parcel- this 

includes vaping. 

 Fort Williams Park is carry in carry out- there are no trash receptacles.  All trash must be 
removed by the renter/user. 

 All items must be walked onto public areas. 

 A limited number of chairs (6-8) may be used for persons with mobility issues. 

 Decorations and signs may be used but it is your responsibility to remove them.  No 
nails, staples, or tacks in any table, wood, or tree structure.  Directional signs must be 
free standing or they will be removed by park staff. 

 Ceremony locations are public open spaces and there may be other ceremonies, 

members of the public, including children at, or near any ceremony location in Fort 

Williams Park. Weddings and large groups must not impede the mobility and enjoyment 

of other visitors. 

 Ceremonies may include, but are not be limited to; wedding ceremonies, commitment 

celebrations, and renewal of vows. 

 All commercial passenger vehicles must use the bus lane in the Central Parking lot, for 

an additional fee- https://www.capecommunityservices.org/commercial-vehicle-

permits/ 

 Guest parking fees are not included with this permit.  Vehicles must park in designated 

areas only. 

https://www.capecommunityservices.org/commercial-vehicle-permits/
https://www.capecommunityservices.org/commercial-vehicle-permits/

